PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

You may have heard on the news that Perth is experiencing an increase in the number of people suffering from Influenza A and B as well as COVID.
If your child is feeling unwell, please keep them home until they are feeling better and thank you to everyone who is already doing this.
We have also had a couple of confirmed cases of Conjunctivitis and Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease within the school.

Please read the below attachments for more information.

| NEED TO STAY HOME IF...

| HAVE DIARRHEA | HAVE A RASH I HAVE AN EYE
INFECTION

L

Redness, itching
and/or "crusty"
drainage from eye.

Temperature of JWithin the past 24| Within the past 24] Body rash with | Itchy head, active
100 or higher itching or fever head lice




